
From: Shawn Krull [mailto:shawnkrull@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 25, 2013 10:26 AM 
To: Harrington Kip 
Subject: Fw: HPC Response to 11/26/13 letter from Terracon re: RCYC SW Rapid City 
Telecommunications tower 
 
Kip: 
  
The proposed outline for a response to Terracon. 
  
Thanks, Shawn 
 

On Monday, December 16, 2013 11:09 AM, Lance Rom <lrom@qualityservices.us.com> wrote: 
Shawn – 
  
Here (below) is text to respond to the letter we received from Terracon (which is 
scanned and attached).  This is a good way to answer any of these first inquiry 
letters we get for communication towers. 
  
Thank you! 
  
Lance 
605-209-0265  cell 
  
START TEXT 
Thank you for requesting our comment on the proposed project.  Before we can 
provide an appropriate response we will need additional information from you 
including: 
1.    Project cultural resources inventory report(s); 
2.    Project ethnographic report(s) if any; 
3.    Project plan and profile drawings; 
4.    Any other information you have that will aid us in preparing our response and 
comments. 
  
Sincerely, 
END TEXT 
   

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY 
  

This e-mail message and its attachments (if any) are intended solely for theuse of the addressees hereof.  In addition, 
this message and the attachments(if any) may contain information that is confidential, privileged and exempt 

from disclosure under applicable law.  If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you are prohibited from 
reading, disclosing, reproducing,distributing, disseminating or otherwise using this transmission.  Delivery of 



this message to any person other than the intended recipient is not intended to waive 
any right or privilege.  If you have received this message in error, please promptly notify 

the sender by reply e-mail and immediately delete this 
message from your system. 

  
 

 






